
 

 

 
JOHN CARROLL HIGH SCHOOL IS SEEKING A  

BOYS’ BASEBALL COACH 
 
John Carroll High School is seeking a boys’ baseball coach for the 2025-2026 school year.   
 
The ideal candidate will be a mission-aligned individual who is passionate about developing 
student-athletes both on and off the field. This position provides a unique opportunity to shape a 
legacy program rooted in integrity, teamwork, and leadership. 
 
Key Responsibilities: 

●​ Serve as the Head Coach for the varsity baseball program, with oversight of junior varsity 
as appropriate 

●​ Instill a culture of discipline, teamwork, and excellence consistent with the mission of John 
Carroll High School 

●​ Plan and implement practices, game strategies, and training programs 
●​ Mentor student-athletes in their growth as leaders, teammates, and young men of faith 
●​ Collaborate with the Athletic Director and school leadership to align the baseball program 

with the school’s Catholic identity and values 
●​ Maintain high standards of sportsmanship and academic accountability 
●​ Foster positive relationships with players, families, faculty, and the wider school 

community 
●​ Ensure compliance with all FHSAA rules and school policies​

 
Qualifications: 

●​ Proven experience coaching baseball at the high school level (head coaching experience 
preferred) 

●​ Strong communication and leadership skills 
●​ Ability to motivate and mentor young athletes 
●​ Must pass all diocesan background checks and training requirements​

 
Please send a letter of interest, resume, and references to Athletic Director Mr. Mickey Groody at 
mgroody@johncarrollhigh.com.  
 
John Carroll High School is located in Fort Pierce, Florida, and is a Catholic, co-educational 
college preparatory school serving students in grades 9–12. Rooted in faith and guided by Gospel 
values, John Carroll is committed to forming young men and women of character, service, and 
academic excellence. With a diverse and welcoming community, the school fosters spiritual 
growth, leadership, and a lifelong love of learning. 
 
The school will be accepting applications for this position through August 18th, 2025.  For 
additional information, please call 772-464-5200.   
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